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Gifts received by March 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Omega School Report -  # of students: 466, # of teachers: 18, 
# of helpers, 15, # of social workers, 5      Students graduating 
this year: 31 

Buildings 4 Story building/future classrooms - Still ongoing.  
Needs building work on walls and pillars still.  Next goal is to 
raise many thousands for casting the suspended slab for the 
ground floor.  Also, painting and glass required for 1 story 
classrooms. These would allow for a Secondary School.

Churches: 15, Sponsored Pastors: 19, Need sponsored: 2


Dear Friends,
  Greetings to all of you and hope 
you are doing well. I am so excited to 
update you about the performance 
of our candidates who sat for 
their Primary Leaving Exams.
   The results came back on the 27th 
of January, 2023. We were waiting 
and listening to the radio as the 
Minister addressed the nation on the 
general performance of our students 
for 2022. Our hearts were pumping 
so high as these results normally 

show the strength of each 
school. Thanks be to God that 
finally our hearts relaxed with 
great joy when we downloaded 
our results and saw very good 

performance for our children. We 
had fifteen boys and sixteen girls 
giving us a total of 31 

candidates. And I am delighted 
to inform you that they all passed 
and are joining Senior 
Secondary level, which is 
considered High School in the 
USA.  
  On January 31st, we organized 
a thanksgiving ceremony to 
show our love to the Almighty 
God for sustaining us and 
enabling our candidates to 
perform so well in their P.L.E.’s.                  
 Many invited their people, 
guardians, parents and church 
members turned up as well. Our 
celebration hosted a worship 
b a n d . W e s a n g p r a i s e , 

worshipped, had a sermon, and 
a feast.  Many shared touching 
testimonies, speeches, and 
presentations. Then, at the end 
of the day, recommendations 
were issued to our outgoing 
primary candidates.
  Every end of the journey marks 
the beginning of a new one.  This 
year, 2023, we have another new 
class ready for some serious 
learning and indeed we still need 
your working prayers.

God bless you all,

Fred Tumwebaze
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